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August 10, 2021

Inland Wetlands Commission 
Town Hall Annex

238 Danbury Road

Wilton, CT  06897 

Re: Inland Wetlands Application

141 Danbury Road, Wilton, CT

Dear Members of the Commission:

ELS has reviewed the project letter prepared by Tighe & Bond (T&B), dated August 10, 2021, 
that responds to staff comments for WET#2714(S).  Many of the staff comments focused on 
sedimentation and erosion controls during construction.  The T&B letter references plans that 
include the sedimentation and erosion during the construction phase and emphasizes a 
comprehensive site plan approach that will protect the Norwalk River and its floodplain 
wetlands from potential short-term sedimentation and erosion impacts during construction. 

When these controls are installed and maintained according to the plans prepared by T&B, ELS 
concurs that no potential short-term construction related impacts to the river or wetlands are

anticipated.  As previously noted, in the long term, the positive impact to the wetlands & river 
will be substantial.

Sincerely,

Kate Throckmorton, ASLA

Landscape Architect

Professional in Erosion and Sediment Control

Certified NOFA Professional
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